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As a rural resident who sometimes has trouble getting physically to the polling place 

in my small town (I live 5 miles out of town), I really appreciate mail-in voting.  Oregon 

has had great success with this for YEARS, and with very little (in any?) fraud.   

Voting rates in this country are abysmal -  we need to make voting easier to do rather 

than harder! 


